
2022 HEART Midlands Stronger Practice Hub 

 

An exciting new partnership, working collaboratively with Birmingham Local Authority, BEYN and all 27 Maintained Nursery Schools to continue to build on 
and strengthen our existing support for early years within Birmingham and beyond. The partnership consists of Bloomsbury Nursery School, Castle Vale 
Nursery School, Adderley Nursery School, Norton Hall Nursery & Weoley Castle Nursery School. 

The Stronger Practice Hubs programme, launched in November 2022, is part of the Department for Education’s Early Years Education COVID-19 Recovery 
Package. Supported by the Education Endowment Foundation and the National Children’s Bureau, the programme aims to support settings to address the 
impact of the pandemic on young children by sharing effective practice and building lasting local networks. 

Early years Stronger Practice Hubs will provide advice, share good practice, and offer evidence-based professional development for early years practitioners.  

                                                                                   

                                                                              

 

Helping Early years practitioners Apply Research to Teaching and learning 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/early-years-education-recovery-programme/early-years-education-recovery-programme-supporting-the-sector
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/early-years-education-recovery-programme/early-years-education-recovery-programme-supporting-the-sector
https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/
https://www.ncb.org.uk/

